

Cllr Wayne Smith Wokingham Borough Council Hurst Ward Councillor

Cllr Wayne Smith
Wokingham Borough Council
P.O. Box 151
Shute End, Wokingham
Berks RG40 1WN
Tel: (0118) 940 1190

## Dear Resident

As you may be aware, Wokingham Borough Council has launched a consultation to help inform decisions on what facilities / activities could replace the former golf course that has been closed. As a local resident, we would like to invite you to a drop-in session to discuss the results of this consultation with WBC officers and elected members.

The session will be open from 5pm to 8pm on Monday March 2 at the Dragonfly Café, Dinton Pastures and you are welcome to drop in at any time. The session will be an opportunity to share your views and experiences in order that these can be taken into account when decisions are made on how we utilise the former golf course site. Comments and feedback from residents at this meeting will be used in conjunction with information provided during the online public consultation and you are welcome to comment at <a href="http://www.wokingham.gov.uk/consultation/current/">http://www.wokingham.gov.uk/consultation/current/</a> as well at this meeting.

Please can you let us know if you will be able to attend –please contact me on (0118) 940 1190, so that we have some idea of numbers.

Cllr Wayne Smith, Ward Member for Hurst